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 LOWER SCHOOL 

Field Day  
         2017  



Dear Parents, 

 

It is hard to believe that we have less than a week left 
of the 2016-17 school year! The Lord                       
continues to bless Cross Schools in many ways.  

 

Gregg and Lindy Russell will be here on Tuesday, 
May 23, at 8:30 am, to accept the gift cards for            
Hilton Head Heroes. We collected over $1400 in gift 
cards. Thank you for your contributions!  

 

Yearbooks are here! We will unveil the yearbook 
and have a signing ceremony on Tuesday, May 23,              
at 2:00 pm.  

 

Our Eighth Grade Graduation Celebration will be on 
Thursday, May 25, at 10 am at the Church of the 
Cross on Calhoun Street. Everyone is welcome to               
attend.  

 

Our last day of school for the lower school is Friday, May 26. We are dismissed at 
11:30 right after field day.  

 

Report cards will be placed in the parent portal on June 1st to families whose fees have been 
paid in full. We will not release report cards or records until your account has been satisfied. Thank 
you for your help in this matter. 

 

We have a lot to look forward to in the coming year. Dr. Brad Schultz starts on June 1. Our ground 
breaking is June 28. We will send details about the ground breaking in mid-June. We hope all of 
you will attend.   

 

I hope each of you has a wonderful summer. Keep the children reading, writing, and practicing math 
facts on a regular basis.  

 

Have a safe and happy summer! 

Blessings, 

Next Year                           
Lower/Middle 
School Parents: 
Look for back to school                         

information in mid-July, as well 

as class lists to be released the 

week before school starts. 



Cross Schools is searching 
for an ideal candidate for a 
part-time, year round               
position as a front desk 
professional. This individual 
will be the ñfaceò of our                  
Preschool and must have a 
pleasant and professional 
demeanor. Excellent telephone and organizational skills 
and a love for working with children and their families              
required. The position is primarily Monday through Friday 
from 2:00 until 6:00 p.m. Occasional full shifts may be 
necessary and from time to time, departure time may be 
closer to 6:15.  

 

Email your resume to Susan Hackett, Preschool Head, at 
s.hackett@crossschools.org 

mailto:s.hackett@crossschools.org


CROSS SCHOOLSô                                       

BASKETBALL CAMP 
 

 

 

Includes: Training from Personal Sportôs Trainer to 

Improve Speed, Vertical Jumps, and more! 

JUNE 19-23     12:00-3:00  

For rising 4th-8th graders 

$110.00 

-Basic fundamentals, skill play, conditioning, and scrimmages ï 

-Small snacks provided-  

Register by June 5th, 2017 

 

Athleteôs Name:_______________________________ 

Sibling discount ($95.00):_______________________ 
 

Please send in a Check made out to Kira Winders. 



COACHES NEEDED                          
Please contact Athletic Director,               
Kira Winders, if you would be                           
interested in coaching our Volleyball 
teams this coming Fall.  
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